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From: Judd Barone 

Sent: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 8:36 PM

To: Policy

Subject: Removal of 13 Trade licences

I strongly disagree to the reform as it will increase sub standard work by non professionals. It will also increase the 

competition and drive the pricing of our work down while material costs and overheads increase. It will cripple small 

business and also be disheartening to future tradesman in our field. I have seen a article on this subject with people 

in Victoria where this type of system is already in place commenting that they are fighting to bring licensing in and 

new wants to take it away. This is ridiculous to even think about, you may as well abollish licensing for drivers as 

well. you must be a competent driver to be able to hold a driver's licence why should this be any different? 

Judd Barone 

All Bar-One Plastering 

 

 




